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Shoreham Academy Year 5 Fun Day

Tuesday 18" June 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Moving school can be a little daunting, so we feel it is important that Year 5 pupils and parents have the opportunity to
visit Shoreham Academy this term. Therefore, we are writing to invite your child to a Year 5 Fun Day held at Shoreham
Academy on Tuesday 18 June 2019. The aims of the day are to give Year 5 students the opportunity to:

o Visit Shoreham Academy

¢ Meet and work with some of the teachers and students at the Academy

» Experience some of the activities on offer at the Academy - each child will experience different lessons, they
will not all be the same!

*  Work with other students from the local primary schools

Please can you drop your child off to reception at Shoreham Academy to arrive at 8:45am. The day starts with an
introduction in the main hall. Activities throughout the day will include various fun sessions. Students need wear school
uniform but should wear trainers as they may be doing a physical activity, and bring a bag with:

e Writing equipment
e Lunch
e A bottle of water

We also want to give parents the opportunity to visit us and to celebrate the work that the pupils will have undertaken
during the day so are asking parents to come to Shoreham Academy for 2pm for an assembly in the main hall and to
take children home at 2.30pm.

We look forward to seeing you all.

Yours sincerely,

(gl

Claire Joyce
Assistant Principal
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